
 
Dear Colleagues, 

  

Le Club de Droit International, with the support of La Société Tunisienne pour le Droit International, 

is pleased to invite you to the second online conference of the Global Network of Societies for 

International Law. 

 

We will welcome our speakers 

 

Ms Shahrzad Tadjbakhsh 

Deputy Director in the Division of International Protection, UNHCR 

& 

Ms Paola Pace 

Deputy Chief of Mission and Senior Project Manager, IOM Tunisia 

& 

Prof. Thibaut Fleury Graff 

 International Law Professor, University of Versailles (Paris Saclay) 

 

 

to discuss on 

 

"The impact of the current pandemic on the enforcement of refugees' rights" 

 

 

 

The event will take place on Friday 10 July from 13:00 to 14:00 (CEST).  

 

 

To attend, kindly register your attendance by sending an email to leclubdedroit@gmail.com. A 

confirmation of your registration and credentials will follow. 
 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Mr Lesther Antonio Ortega Lemus Ms Edith Ngungu Ms Marine Veissiere 

Embassy of Guatemala Embassy of Kenya Grotius Chambers  
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